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From the Executive Director  

Another season has turned, another school year 

passed and my summer arrives carrying with it 

memories of childhood, both my own and those 

of my daughter and son. I invite you all to  

remember with me, to close your eyes, to 

breathe deep and recall the sweetest moments 

of your youth. Find the memories of sprinklers on 

a sunny day, of scuffed knees and fortresses 

made of sand. Remember the August afternoons spent catching 

frogs and turning over logs and remember how the nights would 

glow with fireflies. Whatever your earliest treasures are, uncover 

them for just a moment. 

I can’t speak for us all, but I know for myself that these summers 

spent in the sun are priceless to me and so it saddens me today 

when I encounter more and more children who pass their sum-

mers in closed rooms, idling in front of televisions and computers, 

glued to smart phones and video games. Although I know that all 

these technologies have their value, that they too can develop 

skills and form fond memories, I cannot help but fear we’ve lost 

something in raising a generation which doesn’t embrace the out-

doors. Without childhood summers spent exploring, spent playing 

in nature there seems to be a little less magic in the world – and 

so I invite you this summer to join me in an initiative to encourage 

outdoor play, to share with our children all the wonder of this  

cherished season and to enjoy all the benefits outdoor activity 

provides. Let’s take down the screens and enjoy the world as it 

really is.  

According to recent government reports, nearly one in three 

American children are overweight or obese, placing them at risk 

for heart disease, diabetes, and a host of additional health risks. 

Not only is the number of children affected astonishing, but the 

population of healthy, active kids continues to diminish. By en-

couraging outdoor play, however, we can together help promote a 

world of open space for our town’s youth – natural grounds which 

encourage running, jumping, climbing, and an active lifestyle 

which benefits both children and adults. Beyond physical health 

benefits, however, outdoor activity also holds tremendous value 

for mental development as nature brims with inspiration and 

alights a child’s curious mind. Filled with all the intricate variations 

of life, our parks, fields, and other outdoor spaces unlock infinite 

sources of wonder and encouragement for our children’s creativi-

ty. In smelling the flowers and hearing the whisper of wind in the 

leaves, a child hones their senses and spatial reasoning…

mechanics of science and engineering unfold themselves in the 

beat of butterfly wings and the birdsong which fills the air echoes 

Annual Gala A Huge Success  

PWCC honored Jean and Charley Vogeley on a gorgeous May 

evening at the Swan Club. Drinks, dinner and dancing were 

enjoyed by all. This year’s sold out event raised over $70,000 

for children’s scholarships. Thank you to all of our generous 

supporters! Look for our ad in the Port News for a complete list. 

Gala Honorees Rev. Dr. Charles & Jean Vogeley, with Donna 

Preminger, Wayne Wink, Dina DiGiorgio, Charles Berman and 

Sandra Joslyn. 

PWCC parents. 

PWCC Staff. 
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with fundamentals of composition and expression. Often it seems 

the physical benefits of outdoor time are so incredible that we  

forget the essential impact it can have on a growing mind. 

At the pinnacle of all these gifts, however, is our children’s bond 

with the planet. By engaging with the natural world, we not simply 

teach, but show our children first-hand how precious our planet is 

and encourage their connection to the earth. As our own genera-

tion is only in recent years coming to understand the full impact 

humanity has taken on our world, our children will inherit this  

endangered environment from us. It so essential we should 

encourage them to love their planet, to be its stewards and saviors 

and continue to ensure that our youngest play in the green fields 

and on gentle shores for centuries to come.    

I would not call on any of us alone to change the world, but togeth-

er, as a community, I believe we can pause the screens which 

hypnotize our youth and recapture the natural grace of summer-

time. Together, I believe we can restore that wonder of the great 

outdoors which today is so dearly missed. To do our part, we here 

at the PWCC have guaranteed that a large portion of every day for 

every child in our care will be spent outside. We do not deny the 

benefits of contemporary technology nor its essential role in the 

modern world, but our use of screens is consciously moderated 

and limited to activities which enhance an educational theme and 

build applicable computer skills.  

This restriction on technology applies not only to our children, but 

our staff as well who are strictly to keep their cell phones out of 

children’s sight at all times under our cell phone free policy which 

applies to all locations where children are present – I would ask 

your cooperation in enforcing this policy by refraining from phone 

use when dropping off or picking up your child. More importantly, 

however, I invite you all to join our efforts to encourage outdoor 

play this summer and to offer our young ones all the physical and 

developmental benefits the outdoors has to offer. Our children 

have so much incredible potential to share with us; let’s take down 

the screens between us and give them every opportunity to realize 

their abilities to the fullest! 

Donna Preminger, Executive Director 

 

From The Board of Directors  

The school year is drawing to a close and of 

course that means graduation time is upon 

us.  We are celebrating the accomplishments 

of our own “Pre-K Class of 2015” and know 

that we are sending them on to kindergarten 

fully prepared for all the adventures that await 

them next year. 

If you missed it this year, I hope you will make time to attend 

our annual Myrna Turtletaub Art Show next year. It’s a won-

derful event that showcases our children’s amazing artistic 

talents, and I am always amazed at how the teachers are 

able to get them painting and drawing just like many famous  

artists! The art show was conceived to honor Myrna 

Turtletaub, a local artist who loved working with children. Her 

husband Sheldon continues to attend every year, and it 

means so much to him that we continue to honor her memory 

with our wonderful art. 

It’s always fun to share your favorite food with others and at 

the same time not have to cook a whole meal for dinner.  Our 

annual pot luck dinner did just that for our families and was 

well attended on a beautiful evening. Thank you to everyone 

who cooked or bought lots of delicious food to share. We look 

forward to another delicious event next year. 

We are also looking forward to a fun filled summer at both the 

PWCC and Port Day Camp. Our super staff under the  

direction of Port Day Camp Director Matt Holzer and PWCC 

KidsPort Director Michael Donnelly has planned a variety of 

camp activities that will keep your children having fun,  

laughing, making new friends and much more. Be prepared 

to hear that camp is awesome and “I wish it would go on for-

ever!” when your kids get home at night. 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer! Kick back, relax, 

and enjoy these warm sunny days with your family. I’ll see 

you all back next September. 

Thanks to all of you who have supported the Center this year. 

                Barbara Ring, President, PWCC Board of Directors 

Landmark Building Renovation Begins 

The Landmark Building, opened its doors in 1908 as the Main Street 

School. In the fall of 1995 it opened its doors once again as our 

town’s beloved Landmark on Main Street Community Center housing 

our very own Port Washington Children’s Center, the Jeanne Rimsky 

Theater, Parent Resource Center, and Port Youth Council (now know 

as the PiT). Our building also has 59 apartments providing homes for 

senior residents. This June saw the start of a major renovation  

project.  Our building will have a new roof installed, all of our windows 

will be replaced, and security cameras installed around the perimeter 

of the building. The residents are all looking forward to the upcoming 

installation of their new kitchens and bathrooms.  

Thank you to all of you who worked so hard to bring this incredible 

project to fruition.   



Artistic Talent Flourishes 

This year marked our 9th Annual Myrna Turtletaub Art Show. 

The Center’s main hallway was truly transformed into an art  

gallery by our young artists. Visitors to this year’s art show 

were wowed with reproductions of art work in the styles of 

Picasso, Courbet, O’Keefe, Ghiberti, Arp, Degas to name 

just a few.  

              Right: Sheldon Turtletaub at the art show. 

      Below: parents, staff, and children all proud of their work! 

Happy Times 

Children’s Center families gathered for our annual Pot-Luck Dinner. Picnic blankets covered our lawn, children played and parents 

mingled. Delicious food filled our plates and all enjoyed the musical sounds of “Squeaky Clean”.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Organization Truly Shines! 

PWCC PTO 2014-2015 enjoyed their most successful year ever! This 

amazing group of moms and dads, whose goal is to enrich the school 

experience for our youngsters, had fun while building friendships that 

will last a lifetime.  

           PTO parents get together at Louieôs  
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